
Juliette Laslier
rue Auguste Blanqui
94250
Gentilly
France

Luxembourg, 21 June 2021

Subject:  Letter of admission

Dear student,
2
We are pleased to inform you that you have been accepted to the University of Luxembourg as an incoming exchange student.

Study field: Master en droit
Period of stay: from 20 September 2021 to  09 July 2022
Exchange programme:   Erasmus+ studies

Concerns non-EU citizens only:

Since temporary authorisation to stay (AST) process may take several months, please make sure your AST application (on plain
paper) has reached the Immigration Directorate of the Ministry of Foreign and European Affairs in Luxembourg by 1st July at
the latest.
Please find more information regarding AST application here: application for a temporary authorisation to stay
Since the AST process may take several months, it is crucial that you meet the above-mentioned deadline for AST application

in order to be able to start the Winter semester on time.

In case this deadline is not met, your admission for an exchange to the University of Luxembourg for the Winter semester

2021-22 will no longer be considered.

Feel free to contact us should you need further information.

Best regards,

UNIVERSITE DU LUXEMBOURG
Incoming office
Campus Belval
Maison du Savoir
2, Avenue de l’Université
L-4365 Esch-sur-Alzette
T +352 46 66 44 6490
incoming@uni.lu
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